
DEDUCTION OF CAPITAL GAIN TAX 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Kindly note that NCCPL has provided details of CGT computation for trades/transactions executed and 
settled during the period 01 October 2021 to 31 October 2021 (as per settlement date) and Collected 
CGT from us.  

Therefore, we have debited the amount against CGT from your respective accounts. If you have any 
further queries, please feel free to contact us at 0800-87233 or email at info@fsedge.com 

 

 

Regards 


